
No. 14 July 9, 2025
Worship Services in the Sanctuary at 8:30 a.m. & 10:45 a.m. 

Sunday School classes at 9:30 a.m.

Our Salt & Light Honduras mission team had a wonderful week serving this past week with members from 
Ellisville Baptist Church. We built three houses, hosted a VBS for over 250 children, went house-to-house to 

share the Gospel, had a dental and medical clinic, and much more! Thanks go to the team who went, to all who 
prayed, and to everyone who gives to our church budget.



Are you in a small group?

Your Christian Formation Team needs your help! 
As we pray, plan and prepare for discipleship 
opportunities at Madison Methodist, we are 
collecting information about the small groups of 
the church. This information will be helpful to us 
as we continue to create and explore discipleship 
opportunities for our new and existing members. 
You can also email Robert at 
robert@madisonmc.org, to provide information or 
ask any questions about small group opportunities.

 If you are currently in some 
form of a small group, please 
scan the QR code and take 
a moment to fill out a brief 

survey.

 Our Moody Honduras Mission Team had a wonderful week of serving and sharing God’s love in Honduras!



JULY JOINT SUNDAY SCHOOL 

Everyone is invited to come together for a joint 
Sunday School class throughout the month of July, in 
the Multipurpose Room (MPR). We look forward to this 
time together and we pray you will join us as we move 
toward holiness of heart and life with one another!

July 13: Michael Davis- “Encourage One Another”
July 20: Rev. Barry Male- “Pray for One Another”
July 27: Rev. Jim Genesse- “Waffle House Hospitality” 

NEW YOUNG ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS STARTING IN AUGUST

Are you a young adult who is early in your career and looking for fellowship, spiritual growth, and 
community? Then this class is for you! Our new College and Career Class (ages 18-30) exists to cultivate a 
Christ-centered community dedicated to Scripture, authenticity, and discipleship. The class will begin meeting 
weekly on August 3rd in Room 207 (Second Floor of the Fellowship Hall building). Our hope is to build a 
community of singles and newly-married couples who are committed to making disciples and growing 
spiritually. This mutual upbuilding takes place as we engage in the mission of the church by building faithful 
disciples and serving Jesus Christ.

Interested in knowing more? Join us for a night of fellowship at 5:30 p.m. on Sunday, July 27th, at 363 Saint 
Augustine Drive. (Dress casually!) We’ll have a chance to get to know one another and share a meal. 
Spread the word and we look forward to seeing what the Lord has in store for YOU at Madison Methodist!

VIP LUNCHEON AUGUST 5TH

    Our next VIP luncheon for adults 55+ will be held 
in the Christian Life Center at noon on Tuesday, 

August 5th. Our inspirational speaker will be local 
resident Amy Brooks, who is an author and 

entrepreneur.  Amy was born with no arms or legs.  
She has a wonderful message to share with us. 

Reservations must be made by noon on 
Thursday, July 31. You can sign up online or call 

Jone at 6010-856-6058 or email at 
jone@madisonmc.org. No carryouts and one meal 

per VIP. Plan ahead to attend for an inspiring 
message, a delicious meal, and great fellowship!

Adult Joint
Sunday School 

MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM
(SECOND FLOOR OF THE
EDUCATION BUILDING)

EACH SUNDAY OF JULY
7/6, 7/13, 7/20 & 7/27



PRAYER REQUESTS - FAMILY MEMBERS/FRIENDS
Peezie Allred  Marvel Allred’s Daughter-in-law 
Johnny Fulce  Father of Gayle Hart  
Mary Ann Odom Mother to Elizabeth Carr 
Charlie Hudson Friend of Phil Hinson
Jennifer Thornton Sister-in-law of Stephanie Strong
Jack Payne  Father of Jennifer Mayo
Dr. Ivan Parke  Friend of Larissa Saenz-Mason
Troy Stokes  Friend of Asa Barnes
Carter Pace  Grandson of Mike and MarChelle 
Edith Breithaupt Sister in law of Karen Harper
Tommy Leach  Brother of Ruth Elam
Austin Nutt  Nephew of Buck Buchanan
Hall Peters  Family of Bam Magruder

Concerns of Our Church Family 
Madison MC Prayer Ministry Team List:

Please send all prayer requests to: prayer@madisonmc.org

Therefore encourage one another and build 
each other up as you are already doing.  
                       
    – 1 Thessalonians 5:11

 

MMC REPORT
WORSHIP ATTENDANCE

6/29/25    704
7/6/25      758 

The MMC Prayer Ministry Team covenants to prayer 
for these names for 30 days. Names may be 
resubmitted to prayer@madisonmc.org. 

Carol Ann Ables
Sammy Barmer
Vicki Blake
Hayden Briscoe
Kathy Burns
Betsy Buffington
Connie Bush 
Andrew Bynum

             

Barbara Crews
Andy Dickie
Moody Family
Smith Family
Jim Grissom
Carlene Howard
Vernon Hull
Sara Lauderdale
Rhonda Loeb
        

Frankie Mitchell
Willie Moore   
Gay Murphy
Beau Pace
John Robinson
David Stanard
Jeanne Tew
Jim & Connie Wiseman

          

PRAYER REQUESTS - MMC MEMBERS

ASSISTED LIVING / NURSING HOMES / RETIREMENT 
HOMES
The Blake:  Fabia Smith, Faye Montgomery
Beau Ridge: Frankie Mitchell; Joan Winstead; Tina Holliday; 
Martha Walton; Barrie & Judy McArthur
St. Catherine’s Village:  Lou Jennings; Rosalind Ross; James 
Potts; Jerry Zoble; Velta Roberts; Lib Sistrunk, Maritta Mullet 
Home Place: Evelyn Palmer; Eddy Johnson, Margaret Mason
The Orchard: Beverly Harvey; Linda Howard; Amy Loflin; Joyce 
Logue
Sunnybrook: Jane Turnage; Jim & Johnnie Miller, Pat Bruce
Nichols Center:  Barbara Mapp 
Ridgeland Place:  Jo Lynn Vaughan 
VA Community Center:  Phillip Perry

We offer our sympathy to the family of:

- Maggie Hart, a member of Madison MC, passed 
away on June 27th.

- Leona Bishop, a member of Madison MC, passed 
away on July 8th.

We rejoice at new births:

-Rowan Elise Ogletree, Daughter of Georgiana & 
Zach Ogletree, was born July 3, 2025. She is the 
granddaughter of Peter & Cathy Giroux. 

-Juliette “Jules” Essa Kirkpatrick, daughter of Kyle 
and Mary Claire Kirkpatrick , was born July 3, 2025. 
Her big sister is Isla and her grandparents are Max 
and Lynn Thomas



KIDS MINISTRY
Renee Scales renee@madisonmc.org

SAVE THE DATE:

Blessing of the Backpacks will be 
August 6th! 

More details coming soon!



STUDENT MINISTRY 
 Michael Davis michael@madisonmc.org

M28 Retreat at Lake Junaluska!



MISSIONS 

Our church had a great turnout for the Habitat for Humanity Faith Build! It was a beautiful display of 
teamwork, love, and putting our faith into action. Thank you to everyone who came out to serve!

What a great Praying Pelican summer it has been. A heartfelt thanks to all our volunteers for preparing and 
serving meals and for donating items!
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Madison Methodist Church
100 Post Oak Rd.
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NEW MEMBERS & BAPTISMS:

Elizabeth
Hollingsworth 

David, Cynthia and 
Logan Chew

Neely, Grant, & 
Major Jones

Coleman and Abby 
Killorin


